
Parking Permit Applications for the Class of 2019  
are now available in the Main Office. 
The requirements are as follows: 
1. Form completed and signed by student and parent.  
2. Copy of Drivers License 
3. Fee of $100 (please make checks payable to Mercy High School) 
Please bring all required paperwork and fee to Mrs. Folan in the Main Office.  

* Rising Seniors: You will have the rest of this school year and a few days at the beginning of 
next school year to apply for a parking permit.   

Following that time parking will be opened up to Rising Juniors if space allows.  

Questions? Please Email Mrs. Folan at cfolan@mercyhsb.com 
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